Gallup Municipal Court to reopen
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Gallup Municipal Court will reopen to the public May 3. Upon entrance to the court, everyone
will be required to wear a facial covering. That covering must be worn throughout the visit in the
building.

The court will follow all CDC and U. S. Supreme Court COVID guidelines for social distancing
and granting access to the building.

Questions should be directed to the court at (505) 863-4469.




